Fact Sheet For Luther Center Residents
JUNE 17, 2024

Thank you for your continued patience during this difficult time.

The Luther Center has been working on repairs and could be ready
for your return in the next few days.

EEEEE
EEEEE Plans are being made to transport people from the hotels by bus to
EEEENR the Luther Center. Those who have been staying with friends and

family will be provided with days and times for their return as those
details are finalized.

There Will Be Staff On Hand At The Hotels and
Luther Center To Assist You.

As you prepare, please know that due to space restrictions on
the bus, you will only be able to take ONE bag with you.
Please be sure to pack your most important items, including
medications, in the bag you take with you on the bus.

o All of your remaining bags will be labeled with your name
and apartment number and delivered to you after all
residents have been transported.

» Please discard all perishable food items before leaving the
hotel.

« Shelf stable items such as crackers, cookies, chips, etc. can
be packed and taken with you to Luther Center.

PLEASE NOTIFY THE LUTHER CENTER IF
YOU HAVE LEFT THE HOTEL OR

CHANGED YOUR TEMPORARY RESIDENCE
815-965-0055

Luther Center Management will continue to provide temporary housing
and meals for those in hotels until your return home is complete.

Watch For Details Regarding Your Return!

R I:Ingaagftﬁnbepartment



